
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Interreg programme was approved by the European Commission on 14 September 

2022, therefore the Monitoring Committee (MC) held its first meeting on 23 November 

2022, in due time for the constitution, within 3 months after the approval of the Pro-

gramme. 

The MC during the first meeting decided the following: 

 the MC is constituted on 23 November 2022, 

 the MC adopts the Rules of Procedure (incl. inclusion of the EU Code of Conduct), 

 the assumption of the tasks for the 2014-2020 programme by the constituted MC 

for 2021-2027. 

In addition to the upper decisions of the MC, information was provided on the following 

topics: 

 the results and objectives achieved of the 2014-2020 programme,  

 the content of the 2021-2027 programme, the differences with the previous pro-

gramme, novelties and the next steps, 

 during the 2nd MC meeting, the documents for the opening of the call are to be 

approved. The most important task until then is the finalisation of the simplified 

cost options, especially the method of reimbursement of personnel costs on the 

basis of unit costs,  

 the programme’s new logo was presented to and acknowledged by the MC. 
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